
AFRICAN AMERICAN 
PARENT ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE
AAPAC 

AAPAC- 4th Meeting (Simpson)  2nd Meeting (Garcia)  3rd Meeting (Boyd)
Wednesday, April 27, 2021
Simpson Elementary School  & Garcia Elementary School & Boyd Elementary School 

Rialto Unified School District
6:00 p.m.



Agenda

I. Welcome and Introductions
II. AAPAC @ Simpson and @Garcia and @Boyd - Making History
III. Purpose and Meeting Goals
IV. Special Guest Speaker:  

• Chief Gordon Leary, Director of Rialto USD Community Engagement and 
Intervention Specialist

V. Comments and Questions from Parents
VI. School News & Notes: 

• iReady Diagnostic #3 May 3-May 24
VII. Next Steps - Site Representatives for all schools
VIII. Closure



WELCOME PARENTS AND 
CAREGIVERS

• Hello and welcome to our second African American Parent Advisory 
Committee meeting for Simpson Elementary, Garcia and Boyd Elementary 
Schools. 

• Purpose:  
• AAPAC, a place where ambitiously driven parents and caregivers come together 

to help activate and initiate new and/or reformed policies that would seek to 
ultimately serve our needs as a parent and student-body population. 

• We seek to create a safe space for parents and caregivers to express and share 
their opinions, ask questions. We simply would like to meet you where you are. 

• Meeting goals: to address any strengths and needs of parents or caregivers 
of students attending Simpson, Garcia and Boyd Elementary Schools. 



Guest Speaker:

Chief Gordon Leary
Director

Rialto Safety & Intervention
Support Services 



OUR VOICE-MEETING MINUTES

Simpson, Garcia, and Boyd Elementary Schools

African American Parent Advisory Committee (AAPAC)

Agenda/Minutes

March 30, 2021 @ 5:30 PM
I. Welcome and Introductions:
II. AAPAC: Mrs. Hernandez and Mrs. Murray co-lead the meeting-
III. Presentation: Four students from Simpson Elementary shared their research and presented 

biographies on 4 notable African Americans who made a difference in our country and 
impacted our world: London Murray, Marcus Murray, Donovan Arreola, Lysandra Munoz

IV. Information from each site: Boyd reported that professional development is planned for 
teachers to prepare for next year; Simpson reported that SEL posters were installed and 
focus is on preparing campus for next year.

V. Closure: Next meeting 4/27/21, Guest Speaker Chief Gordon Leary


